
 

 

   
  
 

Request for Approval of Permian High School Band 
Student Out-of-State Travel to Costa Rica    

 
 
Request permission for Permian High School Band (180 students, 9th – 12th) to travel to Costa 

Rica to perform for the public in La Fortuna de San Carlos and to participate in an intercultural 

exchange with a local school.  The dates of the trip will be Sunday, May 24, 2020, through 

Saturday, May 30, 2020 for a total of 7 days and 0 instructional days.   

 


